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Henry HCR No. 158

Urges and requests the Dept. of Economic Development (DED) to study the potential
economic impact on barge line, towing, and water transportation companies if the legislature
authorizes a tax credit for ad valorem taxes assessed against such company's public service
properties.  Requires DED to make a written report to the House Committee on Ways and
Means and the Senate Committee on Revenue and Fiscal Affairs prior to Jan. 1, 2015.


